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ER OM T HE EDITORIS DSk

This issue of Guelph Gay
Equality's monthly newsletter
has a number of significant
points to mention.

Fust of all it is the last
one for 1984, In looking back
over ‘the year we have had
many interesting events at
our Tuesday night get-to-
gethers; in February we had
as our glest> John Walter,
vice-chairman of the Ontario
Parole Board who gave us an
interesting insight into the
Ontario penal and parole sy-
stems; March saw a visit from
Brent Hawkes of the Metro-
politan Community Church in
Toronto; April saw our yearly
elections with once again a
good turnout of voters; during
May, two counsellors from
the Gay Counselling Centre
of Toronto spoke about being
Gay, and coming out to
friends and family amongst
other topics of interest; May
also saw our first dance at
the Navy Club. Unfortunately,
just when things started to
roll we were informed in Oct.
that the hall would no longer
be available; G.0.0.D. paid a
visit during June to outline
the activities of their new
organization based in Kit-
chener; and as happens every
year, July saw the annual Gay
Pride Day Parade in Toronto;
September saw a video film
supplied by the AIDS Commit-
tee of Toronto;

All in all a successful year
for the members of Guelph
Gay Equality.

This month also marks my
retirement as editor of this
Newsletter. In looking back
over past issues, I found that
I started doing this job back
in January of 1981, I had no
idea that it has been &4 years.
How time flies.

Anyway, I would just like
to thank everybody who, over
the years has helped out with
this publication. It sure has
been fun.

In closing, I have one very
important issue to raise. That
of censorship. The following
comments are naturally those
of my own, and no doubt will
upset some people, but I feel
very  strongly that they be
voiced.

As stated above, I have
been putting together this
Newsletter for 4 years and
have always enjoyed doing it.
I feel that this publication is
a very important one in this
area. Others have come and
gone but ours lives on, and
will continue to do so.

During those &4 years |1
have never experienced any
sort of censorship, with res-
pect to this publication, nor
have [ practiced any type of
censorship. I have always felt
that this newsletter has and
should always be governed by
the constitution and member-
ship of GGE.

 the gqayine  836-4550

This issue changed that.

There appears elsewhere
in these pages, a personal
want ad, submitted by and
paid for by a legitimate indi-
vidual. It was changed in con-
tent at the request of the
Executive Committee of GGE.

It is the first time that
this type of situation has
ever come up {to my know-
ledge) and 1 for one am
strongly  opposed to this
action.

It has even been suggested
that there are some members
on the Executive that would
just as soon not see any per-
sonal ads in these pages.

I feel that it is very im-
portant that the Executive
know what your views are.

There is a General
Meeting, Thursday December
6 at 8 PM. See you therel

Best Regards to all.
David.

WANT ADS

Tall, slim, 25 year old closet
Bi-Sexual would like to meet
friend under 30. Discretion
assured. Call Rick..823- (D).

MEMBERS NIGHT

Did you notice in last
month's newsletter that we
had two Tuesday night events
called 'Members Own'.

It's something new and you
are invited to get involved.

Members Own means just
that. The evening is yours to
plan and present.

Do you have anything in-
teresting to show or tell?
Then talk to one of the Exe-
cutive, they will be pleased
to explain the requirements,
and then sign YOU up.

[t's a way to get involved!

SUPPORT GGE
BECOME A MEMBER TODAY







